
 

To view all communications, visit mvphealthcare.com/FastFax  

 

 

April 19, 2023 – 2023.12 

 

 

 

 

 

Action Required: eMedNY/MMIS  

Annual Certification Statement 

 
MVP Health Care® (MVP) is making you aware of recently adopted changes by Office of the Medicaid Inspector 

General to compliance programs (18 NYCRR Part 521) that impact certain Providers that participate in New York 

State Government Programs (e.g., Medicaid, HARP, and CHP). 

 

Effective December 28, 2022, NYS Medicaid Providers, classified below, or Medicaid enrolled Providers that claim or 

receive $1,000,000 or more from the Medicaid Program are required to complete and submit an eMedNY/MMIS 

Certification statement in conjunction with their application for a Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) 

number. This certification is to attest that a Provider has adopted and will maintain an effective compliance program 

and that health care services will be rendered and billed in accordance with the Medicaid Program. The updated 

regulations also require Providers to annually submit a copy of the certification document to each Managed 

Medicaid Plan with which they participate.    
 

Required Providers include hospitals, residential health care facilities, home care services agencies, Providers of 

developmental disability services, and Providers of mental disability services, regardless of the amount claimed or 

received from the NYS Medicaid Program. Additionally, other types of Medicaid enrolled Providers participating in 

MVP Government Programs that claim or receive $1,000,000 or more from the Medicaid Program are subject to 

these requirements. 

 

What you need to do: 

• When a Provider submits their annual application for an MMIS number, they will need to complete and 

submit the Certification Statement to New York State with their MMIS application. You can find the form 

at www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment and select Maintenance Forms then select Certification 

Statement/Instructions for Existing ETINs 

• Upon completion, Providers must also annually submit a copy of the form to MVP via email at 

eMedNYCertifications@mvphealthcare.com 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your MVP Professional Relations Representative. 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention in addressing this issue, and we look forward to our continued partnership in 

serving our Members. 

This communication should be viewed by: 

Regulatory Compliance Officers 

Revenue Cycle Management 

Office Administrators 
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